Treasurer’s Report – Mid-Winter Meeting  Jan. 30, 2015

[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to thank all councils who submitted donations through the Diocesan Council using the Parish Remittance forms.  With the recent reminder that Councils were also to be supporting the Refugee Welcome Bag project, it was suggested that project be added to the form.  I have done this.  So the donations for that project, the Chrism mass and St. Benedict’s Chapel as well as Sign of Hope and the Wilberforce Project can be submitted with that completed form and one cheque each year.  The revised form is now on the website and I have a few copies here.  Please make sure your  Treasurer has the most recent copy (I have added the date to the bottom of the form) so your cheque is sent to the current Diocesan treasurer.

I would like to review our general account:
· Income Statement
· Balance Sheet

I would like to present the proposed budgets for 2016:
· General Budget
· Convention Budget



Respectfully submitted,


Jean Ashdown
Diocesan Treasurer
